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27 / 28 April 2021

Global Economy

Insights

What happens next with 

the global economy?  

Your Invitation to “Insights and an online discussion  
with Dr Larry Summers and Dr Keyu Jin”

Timing:
Sydney/Melbourne, Australia: 10am – 11am, Wednesday 28 April 

Arizona, USA: 5pm – 6pm, Tuesday 27 April
Beijing, Hong Kong, China: 8am – 9am, Wednesday 28 April 

With the impact of Covid, the global economy has just undergone the 
greatest downturn since the Great Depression.

Recovery is occurring spectacularly in some nations, including China 
and more recently, the United States, kicked on by the massive double 
stimulus of the Biden Administration.  

Other economies, still in lockdown, are struggling under the impacts of the 
virus. What’s the prognosis for the global economy at this critical juncture?

Is recovery likely to be sustainable, even, fair?  What lessons might 
be learned and applied to global economic governance, including co-
ordinated action by the G20 under Italy’s leadership this year?

Both Larry Summers and Keyu Jin participated in the Global Foundation’s 2018 Rome Roundtable, held in the Casino Pio 
at the Vatican and also at the Bank of Italy.

Keyu Jin has also contributed to our 2020 online Rome Roundtable and addressed an Australian audience of young 
leaders during her visit in 2019.

Dr Keyu Jin is a Chinese economist, 
Associate Professor of Economics 
at the London School of Economics 
and a World Economic Forum 
Young Global Leader, specialising in 
international macroeconomics and 
the Chinese economy.

Dr Lawrence (Larry) Summers is 
the Charles W. Eliot Professor and 
President Emeritus at Harvard. He 
was Secretary of the Treasury for 
President Clinton and the Director 
of the National Economic Council 
for President Obama.

Please join us for what promises to be a stimulating hour of discussion with two of the world’s pre-eminent economists.  
RSVP to ea@globalfoundation.org.au by 16 April 2021.  Zoom log-in details will be sent ahead of the session.

In keeping with the usual practice, the Global Economy Insights discussion will be conducted according to the Chatham House Rule.
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